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Sensys Gatso wins procurement contract in Finland 

 
Sensys Gatso, a global leader in traffic safety solutions, has through its partner Oulun Energia Urakointi 
Oy been notified of a procurement award decision from their customer stating that it has won the 
procurement contract for new traffic-safety cameras in Finland. This decision may be appealed during a 
period covering the next 14 days. The contract concerns systems to a value of estimated SEK 30 million. 
 
The evaluation of the tender represents the best quality-price ratio within the tender, and does not represent 
any commitment from the Finnish customer.  

During a period covering the next 14 days, participants to the tender process may submit a request for a re-
evaluation of the award decision. Sensys Gatso will make an announcement when the contract has been 
signed. 

"We are looking forward to build a close relationship with our neighbouring country to jointly develop and improve 
the traffic environment in Finland," said Helena Claesson, Managing Director, Sensys Gatso Sweden AB. 
 
For further information: 
Ivo Mönnink, CEO & President 
Sensys Gatso Group AB 
E investors@sensysgatso.com 
 

This information is information that Sensys Gatso Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person 
set out above, at 15.00 on the 23 of February 2018. 
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